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Ottawa, 22nd December, 1914

Sir.

With further reference to your letter of the

Sth instant, and to my reply of the 11th, I have pleasure

in enclosing you copy of a letter received from the De-

partment of Public Works reporting that, komplying with the

request made in regard to this matter, the Indians of the

Red Barth Reservation will be employed in the removal of

the jam of logs on the Carrot River, and that the Distrist

Engineer has been sent necessary instructions in regard

thereto.

Your obedient servant,

TawLian

Asst. Deputy and Secretary.

Gackson, Esq..

Inspector of Indian Agencies,

Stenewall,
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